
Thank you for your comment, John Carter.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is SolarM60123.

Comment Date: July 30, 2009   17:42:35PM  
Solar Energy Development PEIS
Comment ID: SolarM60123

First Name: John
Middle Initial: B
Last Name: Carter
Organization: 
Address: 
Address 2: 
Address 3: 
City: 
State: 
Zip: 
Country: 
Email: 
Privacy Preference: Don't withhold name or address from public record
Attachment: 

Comment Submitted:

I am oppossed to any large scale development that will further degrade what is left of our " great American western Landscape"
heritage. It is not only the principle component of these types of developments that concerns me--It is the ancillary aspects--- as in
power transmission lines strung through virgin valleys and mountain ranges. It is also the population growth around these
projects which brings more problems and pollution that is another concern. We need to harvest the energy that this society already
waste before taking on any further energy development. 


